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STUDENT REGISTRATION 
 

 
 
 
The Australia Japan Society – Queensland Inc. (AJS) invites full-time tertiary students 
with an interest in Japan to receive the AJS e-newsletter for free.  The newsletter contains 
promotion and information about a range of Japan-related activities and events. 

 
 
 
Students registered in this way will not become members of the AJS and will not have the 
same rights and entitlements due to members, such as member discounts at functions, and 
the right to formally participate in AJS meetings.  
 
Registration must be renewed each March. 
 
To register, please complete this form and return it by post, fax or email to the address  
below: 
 
 
NAME_____________________________________________ 
 
STUDENT NUMBER_________________________________          
 
DATE__________          
   
EMAIL ADDRESS___________________________________ 
 
NAME OF COLLEGE/INSTITUTION/UNIVERSITY 
 
___________________________________________________ 
 
NAME OF LECTURER_______________________________ 
 
GPO Box 2036, Brisbane Qld 4001                   
 
Facsimile: 07 3221 9669             
                                                                         
Email: execsec@austjpnsoc.asn.au 

mailto:execsec@austjpnsoc.asn.au�

